
 
 

 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT TO SHIPPING 
IJmond North Sea Canal Area 
Central Nautical Management 

 
 
Announcement: 2022/60                                                        Amsterdam, 21 September 2022 
 
 
 
Subject:  Houthaven construction 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) 
Harbour Master, announces the following: 
 
As of 3 October 2022, construction will take place in the Houthaven for the purpose of 
constructing a landing protection between the future and the current houseboat jetties and the 
inland navigation waiting jetties at the pier. 
 
The construction will be indicated by road signs in accordance with Annex 7 of the BPR and will 
last until 23 December or shorter as possible or longer as necessary. 
 
During this work, the westernmost berth ho w1w will  be intended for mooring material and 
cannot be used as a berth for inland navigation. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) 
Harbour Master, 
 
 
J.H.M. Mateyo 


